
To the Lord Mayor and        Report No.08/2017 
Members of Dublin City Council                                    Report of North West Area  
                                                                                      Joint Policing Subcommittee                           
                                    

 
 
    

 
Breviate for the 12th December 2016 

 

 
 

In accordance with the Joint Policing Committee Guidelines, the breviate of the 
meeting of the North West Area Joint Policing Subcommittee held on 12th  December 
2016 is set out hereunder. 
 
Order: 

 
1. Minutes of meeting held on 12th September 2016 and matters arising. 

Agreed. 

 
 

2. Update on the CCTV Project – Insp. John Burke. Noted. 
 

 
3. Update on Kildonan Lands Project and Abigail Centre, Reports Noted. 

 
 

4. Presentation on the An Garda Siochana Christmas Campaign, presented 
by Sergeant Vincent Connolly and Sergeant Séan Herlihy. 

 
 

5. Update on Youth Services Sub Group, presented by Frank Murphy. 

 
 

6. Review 2016 Work Plan and Agree 2017 Work Plan. Plans Agreed 

 
 

7. Local Fora updates, reports noted. 

 
 

8. Garda Update, reports noted. 

 
 

9. Strategic questions. 16 questions received, circulated at meeting. 
 

 
Councillor Teresa Keegan 
Deputy Chairperson      12th December 2016 



 
Attendance: 

 

North West Area Councillors 

Cllr. Teresa Keegan,Deputy Chairperson  

Cllr. Noeleen Reilly 

Cllr. Emma Murphy 

Cllr. Anthony Connaghan 

Cllr. Aine Clancy 

Cllr. Paul Mc Auliffe 

Cllr. Cieran Perry 

Cllr. Andrew Montague 

Cllr. Norma Sammon 

 

North West Area T.D’s 

Deputy Dessie Ellis 

Deputy Noel Rock 

 

 

 

 

Garda Síochána 

Chief Superintendent Lorraine Wheatley 

Chief Superintendent Finbarr O’Brien 

Sergeant Vincent Connolly  

Sergeant Séan Herlihy 

 

 

Dublin City Council 

 

Dave Dinnigan, Area Manager 

Aidan Maher, Assistant Area Manager 

Mry Taylor, Assistant Area Manager 

Lisa Keenan, Staff Officer 

Olivia Mc Cormack, Staff Officer 

Leona Fynes, Project Estate Officer 

 

Guests: 

Mr. Niall Counihan, Safety Fora Coordinator 

Ms. Jackie Phelan, Safety Fora Coordinator 

Mr. Hugh Greaves, Local Drugs Task Force 

 

 

 

Community Representatives 

 

Martin Hoey 

Triona O’Sullivan 

Tony Byrne 

Frank Murphy 

 

Apologies: 

 

Cllr. Seamas Mc Grattan 

Insp. John Burke 

Cllr David Costello 

Fergus Synnott 

Deputy Roisin Shortall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Garda Síochána 

 


